(Date)

To: Premier Rachel Notley
307 Legislature Building
10800 - 97 Avenue
Edmonton, AB
T5K 2B6

Dear Premier Notley,
Re: No More Parks are needed in the Bighorn Area

| am writing to inform you that | see no need for any further parks in the Bighorn Backcountry. The
Bighorn is already protected by the Bighorn Backcountry Access Management Plan (2002). Changing
these lands to a parks status will not provide any further protection while restricting select users for no
reason.

The Bighorn Backcountry is a favorite destination for a multitude of recreational activites. There is a lot
of hard work being done by volunteer groups to ensure that ALL Albertans will be able to camp, ride

OHV’s, horseback ride , and hunt on trails that protect the water and land.

| support the Alberta Off Highway Vehicle Association 4-Point Plan to ensure funding for sustainable
trails and programs to provide Albertans with a world class multiuse trail system.

Best Regards,

(Signature)
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